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Pyburn Elementary Groundbreaking Ceremony

Houston, Texas: On Tuesday, May 12, Pyburn Elementary School held their groundbreaking
ceremony. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the event was by invitation only and was attended by
district officials, elected officials and the architects and consultants who will be working on the
new school. The ceremony was recorded and premiered on the GPISD YouTube Channel for the




